
 

 

Invitation 
IUCN webinar on ‘No Net Loss and Net Positive Impact Approaches for 

Biodiversity: exploring the potential application of these approaches in the 
commercial agriculture and forestry sectors’ 

 
Thursday 11 June, 10 am CET and 4 pm CET 

 
WBCSD and IUCN’s Global Business and Biodiversity Programme invite you to a webinar to present 
a summary of IUCN’s new report, discuss its implications and possible next steps.  
 
The report – entitled ‘No Net Loss and Net Positive Impact Approaches for Biodiversity: exploring the 
potential application of these approaches in the commercial agriculture and forestry sectors’ – will be 
of interest to anyone working on biodiversity in landscapes with commercial agriculture and forestry 
activities, as well as biodiversity-related best practices and standards in these sectors.  
 
The report examines how commercial agriculture and forestry production can reduce global 
biodiversity loss by applying an innovative approach – Net Positive Impact or NPI – which is already 
used by some companies in the extractive and infrastructure sectors. 
  

Webinar details 

 When: Thursday 11th June – 2 options, either 10.00 CET or 16.00 CET (1 hour) 

 Agenda: 

- Introductions 

- IUCN and NPI, with Steve Edwards (Senior Programme Manager) 

- Report summary, with Dev Aiama (Lead author) 

- Q&A  

- Next steps  

 Please refer the outlook calendar invite for more information, or contact Nadine McCormick at 
IUCN for any questions (Nadine.McCormick@iucn.org)  

  

More information about the report 

 

- IUCN News story 

- Report Summary (PDF) 

- Full Report (PDF)  
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http://iucn.org/?20232/
https://portals.iucn.org/library/sites/library/files/documents/2015-003-Summ.pdf
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